
CONNECTING THE DOTS
BOYS, COMMUNITIES AND THE FUTURE

The IBSC Annual Conference is an annual meeting that has been held for 
24 years with schools from the organization. Anyone associated to boys’ 
education can also participate.

Over 600 executives and professors from boys’ schools 
from almost 200 schools from 20 different countries will 
take part.

The motto of the #IBSCAC 2020 is: 
Connecting the Dots: Boys, 
Communities, and the Future.

Viaró Global School is the first 
non-Anglo-Saxon school that hosts 
the event.
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WHAT IS THE IBSC?

THE IBSC ANNUAL CONFERENCE

The IBSC, 
International Boys’ 
Schools Coalition, 
is an international 
not-for-profit 
coalition founded in 
the United States.

More than 260 
public, private, 
religious and 
secular schools 
belong to this 
coalition.

230,000 boys from 
all environments, 
especially the 
Anglo-Saxon world, 
are part of the IBSC

Boys’ schools from 
the 5 continents.

It is associated with 
other organizations 
that deal with the 
same purposes 
regarding female 
personalized 
education schools.

From July 8 to July 11, 2020, the IBSC Annual Conference will be held in our school, 
Viaró Global School.

viaró global school

http://viaro.org/en/colegio/ibsc-internacional/
https://www.theibsc.org/
http://viaro.org/en/

